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Pupils of 
the week                  

Sofia Mackenzie 

Isla Coates 

Hannah Smith 

Bella                 

Castro-Peacock 

Katie Jensen 

Hanni Fussey 

Joseph Wilson 

Daniel Lavender 

Molly Rathbone 

 

 Home                  

discussion    

question                 

Stan asked…

Would you rather 

be stranded on a 

desert island or in 

outer space?  

 

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

We come back to school on 1st November. Happy holiday, everyone! 

What a fabulous half term we have had! It has been a pleasure and a privilege to walk around 

school, witnessing our exciting curriculum coming to life and seeing children actively engaged 

in their learning. It’s lovely to see children taking a pride in the work they produce, and     

sharing one another’s successes. Three cheers for our Roseberry family!  Mrs Channing         

       IMPORTANT! My Child At School app                                                                                            

Please note that after the half term holiday, children will need 

to be booked into Breakfast Club (and payments made) via 

the My Child At School App. This can be done at any time - 

places may be booked on the morning that you need your 

child to attend. Meals will also need to be ordered via the 

app a week in advance. Even if your child has free school 

meals or infant universal free school meals, you will still 

need to order from the online menu what they would like to 

eat, a week in advance, so that the kitchen may order the    

correct amount of food. Log in details will be emailed to you 

today so that you may set up the app and order meals before 

1st November!                  

A HUGE Harvest thank 
you! 

Thank you to everyone who 
donated produce to our    
Harvest collection today.    

It’s lovely to know that your 
kindness will help others 

who are in need.                               
I hope that you enjoyed our    
assembly on Teams - didn’t 

the        
children do 

well?! 

Roseberry Academy 
Friends and Teachers 

held their Annual   
General Meeting this 
week. It was lovely to 

reflect upon last year’s 
success and plan fund 
raising events for this 
academic year. What 

a team!   

SAFETY NOTICE 
Please do not ride 
bikes or scooters 

down the middle of 
the road, children! 

Celebrating Cultures! 
This week, children across the school have been 

learning about Christianity and Judaism. They 
have learned about places of worship             

(Mrs Davies class thoroughly enjoyed a tour of 
Christ Church with Reverend Peverell!), special 

symbols and religious stories. They have researched 
Saints and looked at the role art plays in religion.            

The results of this week are absolutely stunning, with      
children’s beautiful work displayed in a Celebrating        

Cultures exhibition in the lower school hall. Please check 
class blogs and Teams pages to see this amazing work for 

yourselves. I feel so very proud of the standard of work 
that has been produced and the enthusiasm 

that children have shown throughout the week. 
Just when I think we can’t get any better,     

children and adults surprise me! Well done, 
everyone! What a great end to this half term. 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes to         

Harry Lindo. He is polite, well mannered and      

always does the right thing. What a poppet! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Global Council Top Tip: Why not collect rainwater to water your houseplants?! 

At: WI Hall, 

Great Ayton 

 

On: Saturday 

23rd October 

                                        

From: 10am till 

12pm 

  Suitable for children and adults! 

Lots of raffle prizes top be won! 

Act of       
Kindness  

This week’s 
award goes to Finley 

Ward. His friend was upset 
about their writing. Finley 
looked at him and said, ‘I 

think your writing is lovely.’ 
He then turned to Mrs   

Gilpin and said, 'We don't 
have to get it right; we are 

just practising.'  What a 
kind and thoughtful boy! 

Well done, Finley.                                                                                                           

Important November dates! 
1st - Return to school 
5th  - RAFT cake sale after school 
(please could Mr Moore and Mrs 
Murton’s classes donate cakes for 
this event? More info to follow!) 
8th - Pantomime in school! 
15th - Anti bullying and celebrating 
differences week begins. Please 
wear odd socks today! 
19th - Children in Need non uniform 
day (charity donation pay point will 
be set up on My Child At School app 
- please don’t send money in!) 

Please remember to let us know straight away if your child 

has symptoms of Covid, or tests positive for Covid. Thanks! 

Do you need high 
quality after school 

care?  
 

Roseberry Kids Club 
has vacancies!  

Call  
0757 295554 for       

details. 

Let’s encourage our children to be healthy!                                     

Please remember that we encourage Key Stage Two 

children to bring a cereal bar or fruit for a breaktime 

snack - please do not send crisps, sweets, chocolate or nuts into 

school. Children in EYFS and KS1 receive fruit every day through 

a Government initiative.                                                                                           

If children have grapes as their snack or in their packed 

lunch, please ensure that they are cut in half to reduce 

the risk of choking. Many thanks!  


